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• Xiomara continues to invite and encourage non-fluent 
Spanish speakers to sign up for the Spanish "campaign" 
classes on Zoom. Two courses are offered on *Thursday 
mornings: Beginners Spanish speakers at 10 a.m. and 
Intermediate Spanish speakers at 11 a.m. *Classes will 
resume on Thursday, Sept. 5th, and end on Thursday, Oct. 
31st (Halloween). 

 
• These Spanish classes allow the volunteers to practice, role-

play, and prepare for canvassing and phone banking 
opportunities for Candidates Whitesides and Min and all of 
our democratic candidates. 

 
• If you, a family member, or a friend are interested in 

attending any of the classes above, please email Xiomara 
at xiomarafloresholguin@gmail.com or contact her at (213) 
944-0287. 

 
Voto Latino has already registered 90,000 new Latino voters this 
year! Join our class - Hablemos un poquito de español, 
Compañeras y Compañeros! 
 
!Su Voto es Su Voz!/You're Vote is your Voice!  
!Ganemos/Let's Win! 
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